South Gippsland

Shire Couwuneill

Statement: Cr Nathan Hersey, Mayor South Gippsland Shire Council

The South Gippsland community is shocked and saddened to hear about the deaths of three much-

loved community members and the serious condition of another.

The group are known and respected by many people in our community, and we are all deeply

affected by this unfortunate event.

Council has been in touch with the family and will do what we can to support them. We ask that the

family’s request for privacy be respected.
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